
 

This yearõs Garden Tour, the major fund-

raiser of the Shaw Guild, has a secret or 

two.  And Lynne LeGallais, chair of the 

Garden Tour committee, says the variety of 

gardens from modern and minimalist to 

historic and Shavian, is exceptional! 

Exceptional, you say?   Yes.  One of the 

òsecretó gardens on the tour, for instance,  

is a seldom seen garden at the Shaw Festi-

val Theatreé and there are more! 

On page two of this issue you will see de-

tails of these special gardens. Please have 

a look , and donõt forget to get your tick-

ets! 

This is a wonderful opportunity to invite 

your friends and neighbours for a special  
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GARDEN TOUR BLOOMSé. 

Peggy Bell and Marion Barwell  

Garden Tour committee  

Mark your calendars! 
June 12, 2010 

day out and see the town at its loveliest. 

Speaking of tickets, there is a change this 

year for those of you who are òhostingó a 

garden.  

In previous years volunteers were offered 

complimentary tickets for their toil amongst 

the trellises. This year garden hosts will 

have the opportunity  to purchase a half-

price ticket to see the remaining gardens, 

and enjoy the wine tasting and other tour 

activities. In this way we can increase ticket 

sales and make the  most of the govern-

ment program for matching funds.  If you 

have questions regarding this yearõs tour, 

please contact Lynne LeGallais.  

l.legallais@sympatico.ca     1-910-986-1305 (cell) 
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Presidentôs message 

 

It was great to see such a good 

turnout of members at our 

luncheon on April 18 to kick off 

our season.  

 

Several plays are up and run-

ning. òHarvey ó is my favourite, 

so far. Itõs a lot of fun and Iõm 

taking the grandchildren, 

when they visit. Iõve also seen 

òAn Ideal Husbandó and I 

loved it. There are still some 

preview tickets available, before 

the openings, so I urge you to 

take advantage of the dis-

counted price.  

 

Eight of us are getting ready to  

leave for Minneapolis for the 

CAVORT conference , where we 

will encourage members of this 

international group to come to 

Shaw in 2012.  

 

Lynne LeGallais, Peggy Bell  

and the rest of the Garden Tour 

committee are hard at work to 

make this yearõs tour the best 

ever. I hope to see you there on 

June 12.  

 

Shaw Guild Events 2010 
 

June 9       Dress Rehearsal   

              The Doctorõs Dilemma 
Doors open at 7:30 for 8:00 performance 
 
 June 12    The òSecret Gardens of  

                  Niagara-on-the-Lakeó   

                        Garden Tour 

 

July 7 Set Changeover 

                 Venus  to Harvey 
 
 

 Aug. 16     Membersõ BBQ 

 

 Oct. 16     Guild Membersõ Day 

 

 Nov. 21     Annual Meeting  
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New members  

Susan White and Louise 

Wylie  

Nancy  Ployart and Alan 

Mills  
Dennis Kam  

Ken Bell and Glenna 

Collins  

Marion Barwell  

Dena  Broeders  

Garden tour display  

Len kooperman  


